Dear Mr Fielding,

I am writing to you to make you aware of my support for wind farms and other alternative forms of producing clean energy.

As we are continuing to face the harsh reality of more severe weather, something scientist have been warning for for many years, I would like to urge you to support alternative clean energy production. Especially wind energy as it is the cheapest and most proven form of energy production we currently know. not only that it also is a great source for localised labor and a great support for many struggle ling farming communities.

Please don't continue to support the fossil fuel industry with as many subsidies as is currently the case.

Sincerely, Kurt van Wijck.